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AM/LH 
 
28 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Staffing Update 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have completed the recruitment process for a teacher to 
replace Mrs Dixon as Year 3 teacher.  Miss Louise Gray will officially take up position after the 
Christmas holidays.  Miss Gray is an outstanding teacher with over 20 years of experience in 
Middle and Primary schools across Northumberland.  Although her post starts officially in January, 
we hope Miss Gray will be able to join us for the last few weeks of term to support and hand over 
from Miss Taylor and to allow the children and her some additional time to get to know each other. 
 
I would also like to thank Miss Taylor for her work this term.  Stepping into a class after a term has 
started is never easy and she rose to the challenges that presented and has done a fantastic job 
with Year 3. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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